
WGML LIBERTY BROADCASTING COMPANY, INC. 

PHONE TR 6-3599 

HINES VILLE, GEORGIA 

May 13, 1959 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
Route # 2, Box 298 
Walnutport, Pennsylvania 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

Thank you very much for your letter of April 28, 1959, in 
which you reported reception of this station during a 
frequency test on April 28 between 4:45 and 5:00 A.M., 
4astern Standard Time. Glad to hear our eignäl is 
getting out so well. 

Thanks again. 

Sincerely, 

Frank L. Folsom, Jr. 
Chief Engineer 
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